Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Department of Environmental Protection announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: April 5, 2011, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: Teleconference

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Department is cancelling the telephonic meeting of the Landfill Sinkhole Technical Advisory Group that was noticed in the March 25 edition of the FAW.

For more information, you may contact: Richard Tedder, Department of Environmental Protection, Solid Waste Section, MS #4565, 2400 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)245-8735, email: richard.tedder@dep.state.fl.us.
